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Ibraham, Sabreena

From: Wong, Elaine
Sent: August-27-15 8:22 AM
To: Clerks
Subject: FW: 2015 BC Hydro Community Champions Program

-----------------------------------------  
From: Muir, Jerry[SMTP:JERRY.MUIR@BCHYDRO.COM]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2015 10:06:33 AM  
To: Mayor  
Cc: Moncur, Bob; Higginbottom, Steve; Waddell, Lisa  
Subject: 2015 BC Hydro Community Champions Program  
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

August 26, 2015 
 
Mayor Derek Corrigan 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC   
V5G 1M2 
 
Dear Mayor Corrigan and Council: 
 
On August 18th, BC Hydro launched the 2015 edition of our Community Champions Program.  
 
BC Hydro is looking for non-profit organizations from across BC to submit video entries that tell us what they 
are doing to make their community more sustainable. Videos will be accepted until September 30th.  
 
Up to 15 finalists will be selected for public voting between October 15th and November 30th. Results of the 
public voting will determine the five winners, each of which will receive $10,000 to continue their sustainability-
based project. The five winners will be announced on December 15, 2015. 
 
If you are aware of any non-profit groups within your community that would be interested in this opportunity, 
please encourage them to participate.  
 
We also encourage all participants to share the story of their conservation initiative or show support for their 
favourite non-profit on social media using the hashtag #BCHCommunityChampions. 
 
For more information on the Community Champions Program, please visit: 
www.bchydro.com/communitychampions 
 
Regards,  
 

 

 
Jerry Muir 
Community Relations Manager 
Lower Mainland 
Office:  604 623-3986 
Email: Jerry.Muir@bchydro.com 
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